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MRS Erin McKnight
27 Kinsdale Close CL
Killarney Heights NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

The updated proposal has incorporated some improvements based on community feedback
however two important factors are still excluded, which should be implemented:

1. Location of cenotaph and space to facilitate Anzac Day dawn services. Anzac Day and
Remembrance Day, along with daily memorial announcements, are at the core of RSL clubs
in Australia and out of respect for those who fought, the cenotaph and suitable space to hold
large community services should be at the forefront of any redevelopment plans

2. Single sex toilets. Being a family friendly club, to cater for all there should be a mix of single
sex and unisex toilets. It is unclear on the amended plans whether there are any single sex
toilets.




